
Upcoming Events: 

Sept 2  -Sunday School Promotion during S.S. 

  -Baptism and Communion in the A.M. 

  -No P.M. Service 

Sept 9  -Family Carnival 

  -No P.M. Service 

Sept 10  -Deacon Meeting 

  -Life Groups Begin 

Sept 14-15 -Men’s Retreat at Camp CoBeAc 

 

Deacon of the Week:   

Pray for our deacon of the week, Thomas Singletary. Along with 

being a deacon, Thomas is an Awana Commander, teaches the 

boys Junior Sunday School Class, and is the CBA School 

Committee Chairman. Thomas and his wife, Sandy have three 

children: Benjamin, Daniel and Olivia. Thomas and Sandy live in 

Midland. 

 

Calvary’s Family Carnival: 

Mark your calendars! Sunday, September 9, is Calvary’s Family 

Carnival! We are looking for volunteers to help with the 

registration table, games and make snow cones, etc. If you are 

willing to help, please contact Dennis and Abbey Tomko at 

a.tomko@cbamidland.org.  
 

Awana Workers Meeting: 

An Awana workers meeting will be on Wednesday,  

August 29 from 7:00 P.M. - 8:00 P.M. in the Sanctuary. Anyone 

interested in working in our Sunday night children's program this 

fall should plan to attend this meeting! For more details, contact 

Tom & Sandy Singletary at 832-7862.  

 

Nominations: 

All church members that are 18 years old and over should have 

received, in the mail, a form to nominate deacons and officers for 

2018. Please return your completed form to the box in the gallery. 

 

Worship Service 
Sunday, August 26, 2018 

 10:15 A.M. 
 

Announcements ............................................................... Video 

Welcome ............................................................... Pastor Mark 

Hymn #46 ................................. Crown Him with Many Crowns 

Opening Prayer ....................................................... Pastor Dan 

Hymn #157 .................................... Grace Greater Than Our Sin 

Hymn #586 ................................ We Are More than Conquerors 

Offering Prayer ................................................ Tom Singletary 

Offertory ..................................... DeGrow/Everson Piano Duet 

Hymn #296 ................................................... Be Still, My Soul 

*Children 1st - 3rd grade may leave 

for Children’s Church at this time* 

Special Music ............................................. Gee/Bright Quartet 

Message……………………………………………....Pastor Dan 
 

 

Through the Week: 

Sunday         4:45 P.M. -Choir Practice in Music Room 

  6:00 P.M.  -Evening Service/Worship Night 

Monday 7:00 P.M.       -Women for Missions  

     (All Ladies Welcome) 

Wednesday 7:00 P.M. -Awana Workers Meeting 

Friday   -Offices closed for Labor Day 

 

Love Offering: 

You can at anytime over the next couple of weeks designate a 

love offering, during the regular offering time, for our summer 

intern Mitch Stinson. Mitch has been helping with the teens 

this summer. 
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Men’s Retreat: September 14-15 

This exciting weekend includes meals, lodging, and daily sessions 

with our speakers. There will be plenty of indoor and outdoor 

activities like ping-pong, air hockey, foosball, paintball, canoe 

racing, horseshoes, bow, rifle, shotgun, BB gun, pistol, and “.22” 

shooting. Brochures are available in the gallery. Register today for 

this exciting retreat! 
 
Seamstress Needed: 

In anticipation of this coming school year, Ben Dawley is in need 

of ladies with fitting and sewing experience to help with choir 

uniform fittings. He is anticipating starting the fittings soon. If 

you are available to help, please email Ben Dawley at 

bendawley@cbcmidland.org or call him in the church office at  

989-832-2991. 

 

CBC Vocational Ministry Scholarship:  

One $1,000 scholarship is available for a Calvary member, age 18 

to 25, who have started to pursue post-high education in the area 

of vocational ministry. Through a generous anonymous gift, this 

scholarship will be offered annually for at least the next ten 

years.  Deadline for submission of application for this year’s 

scholarship and other paperwork is August 31, 2018.  Application 

and additional information are available in the Church Office. 

 

Individual Classes Available to Homeschool Families at CBA! 

In 7th -12th grade, students can take any class they desire a la 

carte without enrolling full time. We desire to be a help to those 

who have chosen to homeschool, but could benefit from the 

teacher/classroom experience in specific subjects such as fine arts, 

advanced math and sciences, Spanish, etc. We also allow 

homeschool families to be involved in the athletic department. If 

you would like to learn more about these opportunities or more 

about Calvary Baptist Academy, contact the school office. 

 

mailto:bendawley@cbcmidland.org

